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Events in the Ukraine 

 

 

 

Dear valued Customer: 

Along with many people and organizations around the world, we are watching events in the 

Ukraine with great concern.  

In light of sanctions that have been and are being implemented, we immediately conducted a 

high-level analysis of our own situation here at the CeramTec Group, including the safety of 

supplies. It shows that currently, we do not expect any significant direct impact on our 

operations as we do not have any direct material suppliers in either Russia, Belarus or the 

Ukraine. 

Also, at this point in time, we do not foresee any relevant border restrictions or other 

shipment-related issues that may result in shipment delays. 

CeramTec and its subsidiaries around the world are fully committed to adhering to all 

necessary regulations arising in relation to this conflict. Should any measures affect our 

business with you, we will reach out in a timely manner.   

We will continue to assess the situation as it evolves and remain at your disposal should you 

have any additional questions. 

With best regards, 

 

CeramTec Group  

 


